
Thursday 9th January 2025

Ash Class enjoyed a walk in the woods 
today, identifying and discussing all 
aspect of nature. We listened to the 
story ‘Owl Babies’ before making our own 
owls out of the pine cones we had found 
on the nature walk. We then decided to 
make little nests for our birds by using 
vegetable peelers on sticks.

Great Creativity!

Good concentrating!


